


university’s budget was cut $70 million. A step down reduction plan or (compact)

over three years was agreed to by the governor and UA president in August 2019. In

June 2020, the BOR will approve a plan to implement a $45 million reduction across

the UA system in FY21 and FY22. As much as we would like more time, the reality is--

we just don’t have it. I must present a plan that will outline how UAF will manage

our budget cuts going forward. This is going to require the reduction of programs. My

recommendations to President Johnsen can be found here (PDF). The

recommendations will also be added to the summary of committee and chancellor

recommendations by program (PDF) on March 24.

UAF programs that are discontinued will be phased out over time. We are committed

to ensuring students affected by any program changes are able to complete a degree

program. Likewise, we will work closely with affected employees.

As I mentioned above, this is one step in a longer process. There will be further

opportunities to provide additional feedback to the Board of Regents during public

testimony on April 9 and May 26. More opportunities, to include a town hall, are

being scheduled and will be communicated when finalized.


